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As neighbours to Long Barn we fully support the proposed plans NYM/2022/0697.

The alterations suggested are sensitive to the area and history of the building, with the edition of improvements
to reduce the carbon footprint.

The applicants have maintained good communication about their proposed plans with neighbours and are active
members to the local community.
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